
March 10, 2022 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 We are currently making arrangement for the Estill County Middle School 

Student Council to participate in a two-day trip to Louisville, KY.  This trip will be April 

19-20, 2022.  We will be departing Estill County around 9:00am on the 19th and 

returning around 3:00pm on the 20th.  I, along with another ECMS Staff member will be 

serving as chaperones on this trip.  You will find attached a complete tentative agenda. 

 
 The Derby Dinner Theatre is a theatre that serves dinner just before the performance.  

(The servers and the actors are one in the same.) Our students will be viewing a performance of 

“Saturday Night Fever.”  Our students will also have the opportunity to tour the Louisville 

Slugger Museum, and we will conclude our trip with a visit to the Louisville Zoo. 

 

As you can see the trip is filled with educational opportunities.  Since the Derby 

Dinner Theatre is located across the river into Indiana, we are seeking the Estill County 

Board of Education’s approval to travel out of state for the purposes of this trip.  As 

always your support and dedication to the students of Estill County are greatly 

appreciated.  If you have any questions concerning this trip please feel free to contact me. 

 

 

Thank You, 

 

Michael L. Flynn 

ECMS Student Council Advisor 


